
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             CIRCULAR NO: 24-05/2023 

                                                                                                         Dated: May 09, 2023 
The President/Secretary 
All Affiliated District Units-AFI 
All Affiliated State Units-AFI  
 

Subject:  Non receipt of bank account details for transfer of money. 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
At the outset once again I would like to thank you for your participation and your 
interest in running the District Association transparently and efficiently.  So far 599 
districts took part in the recently held NIDJAM at Patna.  
 
As promised by AFI that their travel grant will be sent directly to their District account 
for which you have to send us the details of your account, PAN number etc., it is seen 
that very few districts have sent details so far.  We are waiting for the money to be 
transferred to your account only once we get details from all districts.  AFI extends the 
time limit to 25 May 2023 and if no bank account details from districts are received, it 
will be presumed that you are not interested to run your District Association 
transparently and no payment will be made to those districts. 
 
All those districts who have already sent details will receive the payment by the end of 
this month as the sponsors want the money to be sent in one go, that is why we are 
waiting for the others. 
 
We apologise for the delay in sending the payment due to non-compliance of the AFI 
rules by certain districts. Please note that no further extension will be given and those 
who fail to send details by 25 May 2023 will not receive their payment. 
 
Regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ravinder Chaudhry 
Secretary, AFI 


